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December 30, 2022

Ms. Sandra Barnes
Clerk of the House of Assembly
East Block
Confederation Building

Dear Ms. Barnes:

In accordance with Section 16(a) of the Transparency and Accountability Act,
I wish to issue a statement that the 2021-22 Annual Report for the Conseil scolaire francophone
provincial (CSFP) is still being finalized and will not be tabled by the legislated deadline. In
accordance with the Act, I will table this report once it has been finalized.

I trust this is satisfactory.

Sincerely,

JOHN HAGGlE, MB. ChB. MD, FRCS
Minister of Education
MHA - District of Gander
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